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Integration of Eliticino-Tarmac SA into the Swiss Helicopter AG 
 
Eliticino-Tarmac SA and the Swiss Helicopter AG Gordola branch have been working 
together successfully since 2006. On the occasion of the 15th anniversary of this 
strategic partnership, Eliticino-Tarmac SA will be integrated into the Swiss Helicopter 
AG as of 1 July 2021. The significantly strengthened “Swiss Helicopter Region Ticino" 
together with its sister regions "Ostschweiz”, “Zentralschweiz", "Berner Oberland" and 
"Bern/Westschweiz" forms the Swiss Helicopter AG. 
 
The management of the «Ticino» region will be taken over by Rolf Marending, the 
long-standing managing director of Eliticino-Tarmac SA. Rolf Marending has led 
Eliticino-Tarmac SA with great commitment and successfully established the 
enterprise in the Ticino market. He is a proven leader and well connected in Ticino. 
 
Thanks to this merger, our customers will benefit from the fact that all services in the 
areas of passenger and transport flights, as well as pilot training and the flight school, 
will be offered from a single source at our locations in Agno and Gordola. You can still 
reach us via the contact details 091 610 20 20 (info@eliticinotarmac.ch) and 091 745 
44 88 (ticino@swisshelicopter.ch). Our 34 employees look forward to hearing from you. 
 
The Swiss Helicopter AG is now present in 15 locations throughout Switzerland and 
the Principality of Liechtenstein. With our modern fleet, we offer maximum availability. 
We rely on Swiss precision and professionalism, competent service and reliability in 
all areas and all national languages. 
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